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Customer, IUB <customer@iub.iowa.gov>

Iowa needs an environmental impact study!

1 message

Thomas Reardon (tom@reardonstudios.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Fri, Jul 29, 2022 at 2:28
PM

Reply-To: Thomas Reardon <tom@reardonstudios.com>
To: customer@iub.iowa.gov

Dear Iowa Utilities Board Members, 


I am formally asking you to order an independent environmental impact study to understand the cumulative effects the
proposed carbon dioxide pipeline projects have on Iowa's environment.  According to the IUB's mission statement, "The
Iowa Utilities Board regulates utilities to ensure that reasonably priced, reliable, environmentally responsible, and safe
utility services are available to all Iowans."  We believe that the risks of the carbon dioxide pipeline projects and the
damage to our environment outweigh any supposed benefits the pipelines pose.  


We also support the request made by the Winnebago Tribe of Nebraska for an environmental impact study.


Please order an environmental impact study to be completed on all carbon dioxide pipeline projects. 


Sincerely, 


Thomas Reardon  

170 Bennett Ave 

Council Bluffs, IA 51503 

tom@reardonstudios.com 

(712) 323-7065 


This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you
need more information, please contact Sierra Club Iowa Chapter at Sierra Club at jessica.mazour@sierraclub.org or (415)
977-5500.


Filed with the Iowa Utilities Board on July 29, 2022, HLP-2021-0003
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